
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 11/06/2025 7:47:46 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

11/06/2025

MRS Kim Crott
10a Bungaloe Avenue AVE
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2094

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This is so unnecessary. We need healthy food options for our kids and young families.

Roseberry St is already a traffic nightmare as is Kenneth Street intersection.

Community health should be more important than corporate greed




